
Hero 100 - Astrid, Charlotte

Terrific 200 - Oliver H

Class 1 - Oliver M
Class 2 - Maddison
Class 3 - Oliver B
Class 4 - Finan

Class 1 - Sienna
Class 2 - Brody
Class 3 - Billy-Joe B
Class 4 - Nula

Class 1 - Reuben
Class 2 - Kai



Class 3 - Beatrix
Class 4 - Emily

Due to the growing popularity of our Breakfast Club, booking needs to be made by the Thursday for
the following week. This allows us to have enough staff and food prepared for the children that
attend.
Please email the school office to book places for the following week on admin@kp.starmat.uk
Regular attendance can also be arranged with the office.
All sessions need to be paid in advance through Parentpay.
If for some reason your child is unable to attend you will be charged, unless we are notified in
advance.

On Wednesday 10th April, Year 5 will have their opportunity to access their Forest School session.
Please dress for all weathers in clothes you don’t mind getting dirty.
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FEAST is back this Easter holiday and better than ever, with a fantastic range of activities to keep
your children active, fed and having fun during the school holidays. All children and young people
across North Yorkshire can get involved, with free places and a free meal for eligible families,
thanks to funding from the Department for Education.
We're turning this Easter break into an adventure-packed extravaganza. From arts and crafts to
sports and beyond, there's something for every young explorer to dive into.

If your child is eligible for benefits-related Free School Meals or is made eligible by exception (see
the FEAST FAQs for details), you will receive a voucher from their school. This will enable you to
book school holiday activities that are part of the FEAST programme for free, using the online
platform HolidayActivities. Watch our step-by-step guide on how to redeem your FEAST voucher
and book free activities.

Ready to unleash the Easter fun? Head over to the FEAST website now to discover all the
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https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/65fc4ad49d418010d0a19777
https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/feast/feast-faqs/?utm_source=NYCC&utm_medium=HealthySchools&utm_campaign=easter
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aGWWNIY7_k0
https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/feast/?utm_source=NYCC&utm_medium=HealthySchools&utm_campaign=easter


incredible activities waiting for your child. Don't miss out on the magic – claim your free place
today!

Friday 22nd March - School Training day - Closed to Pupils
Friday 22nd March - School closes for Easter holidays
Monday 8th April - Return to School
Tuesday 9th April - Swimming lessons
Wednesday 10th April - Year 5 Forest School
Friday 28th June 3:15 - 6pm - Summer Fayre

Kellington Primary school
Best wishes
Mrs Lawrence
Email: admin@kp.starmat.uk

Location: Roall Lane, Kellington, Goole DN14 0NY, UK
Phone: 01977 661127
Twitter: @KellingtonSch

This website offers support and guidance for children, parents and professionals to support
healthy minds. There are some useful links on the website including general information, school
attendance concerns and resources which may help. https://thegoto.org.uk/
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